
Reception Parents,  

Each week on this page, I will post a home learning task that 

we would normally have sent home in their homework books. 

Obviously, these do not need to be returned to school as it 

might state on the sheet. In addition, there will be some 

Maths and English tasks uploaded. On this page there are also 

links to websites.  

In Reception, a couple of weeks ago, we saw a rainbow in the 

sky when on the playground. We talked about where rainbows 

come from and what they remind us of. In our class bible, we 

found a story about a rainbow that was sent as a promise.  

This week make a rainbow together at home to remind you not 

to be afraid of things that can appear scary and to make you 

smile. Place your rainbow in your window of your home and 

spread some happiness.  

It may feel strange this week not coming into school as 

normal. I hope you are all staying in, keeping safe and 

looking after each other. 

 

With very best wishes and grateful thanks for all of your 

support at this difficult and uncertain time.  

Mrs Chantler  

Here are some rainbow craft 

ideas…. 

           


